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DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

MINISTÈRE DES AFFAIRES EXTÉRIEURE S

October 24, 1985 .

MESSAGE ON THE OCCASION OF THE 40TH ANNIVERSAR Y

OF THE UNITED NATION S

The Right Honourable Joe Clark, Secretary of State
for External Affairs, today sent to His Excellency Javier
Pérez de Cuéllar, UN Secretary-General a message of
congratulations on the occasion of the 40th anniversary of
the founding of the United Nations . The text of that letter
is attached .
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